
Celebrating a Decade of Meaningful Impact:
A testimony of what we can accomplish together!

Dear Families, Partners & Friends of the Keene Housing Kids Collaborative,

This year marks an extraordinary milestone for the Keene Housing Kids Collaborative:
our 10th anniversary! Since our founding in 2015, we have worked hand in hand with
families, community partners, and supporters to empower our kids to reach their full
potential. Today, we pause to celebrate a decade of meaningful impact and to share
our vision for the future.

There is power in collaboration!
Over the past ten years, the Keene Housing Kids Collaborative has provided hundreds
of children with opportunities to learn, grow, and succeed. These achievements would
not have been possible without the steadfast support of our community. To our
families, who inspire us every day with their resilience and determination; to our
community partners, who have shared their expertise, resources, and time; and to our
donors, whose generosity has been the cornerstone of our growth—thank you. Your
belief in our mission has fueled our journey, and your contributions have made a
lasting difference in the lives of countless children and families.

A community investment.
We are deeply grateful for the financial support that has enabled us to expand our
programs and reach more children each year. Your investments in our mission have
not only supported our growth but have also laid the foundation for our future
sustainability and impact. As we celebrate this milestone, we are reminded that our
success is a shared achievement—a testament to what we can accomplish together.

So much more to do.
As we reflect on the past, we are also inspired to look ahead. This year, we are
committed to deepening our impact by:

Expanding access to high-quality out-of-school and summer learning programs
to ensure all children in our community have the tools to thrive.

Strengthening partnerships with local organizations to enhance the range of
resources and opportunities available to our families.

Measuring our outcomes more effectively to track progress toward long-term
goals, including the indicators outlined in the Social Genome Model.

All kids deserve to thrive!
Looking beyond 2025, we aim to create even greater opportunities for the children and
families we serve by scaling our programs and working to close the opportunity gap
once and for all. Together, we can continue to change lives, one child at a time.

We invite you to join us in celebrating this incredible milestone. Stay tuned for
upcoming events and initiatives to honor our 10-year anniversary, and please don’t
hesitate to reach out if you’d like to learn more about how you can be part of our
future.

With heartfelt appreciation and excitement for the years ahead,

Sally Malay
Executive Director
Keene Housing Kids Collaborative
Building the Foundation for Successful Adulthood
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